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ANDREW C. HARTE ARCHITECT

September 21, 2022

David Leahy

City of Puyallup Permit Center
permitcenter@puyallupwa.gov

RE: Permit Application # PRCTI20220811
Plan Review Comments

This letter has been prepared in response to plan review comments dated 6/13/2022 regarding the project listed
above. Each plan review comment is summarized below along with AOR responses. Revised drawings with changes
clouded will be uploaded in accordance with instructions from the City. Documents revisions will be resubmitted as

instructed.

Plan Review Comments:

Correction 1:

Correction 2:

Correction 3:

Correction 4:

Correction 5:

Correction 6:

Correction 7:

Sincerely,

All pages submitted from the Architect of record need to be stamped with the Architects
seal and signed.
AOR Response: Seal/signature added to appropriate sheets.

Since now there is work being done on the first floor also the valuation would be different than the
original and needs to be updated.

AOR Response: The first floor work has been removed from the scope of work included with this
permit. It will be submitted as a separate permit.

Provide complete sets of plans a revision-form/submittal form along with a response letter
showing how all comments were addressed.

AOR Response: Revised plans and submittal form have been prepared along with this
response letter.

Need to define how the remaining soffit is being supported. This has been a question from the field
inspectors also. Page 2-22. of plans.

AOR Response: The first floor work has been removed from the scope of work included with this
permit. It will be submitted as a separate permit. The soffit support will be clarified at that time.

Should make sure all your architectural stamps are flattened...
AOR Response: Revised plans have been flattened, as recommended.

Define how the carpet being installed complies with ICC A117.1-2009 section 302.
AOR Response: Refer to FLOORCOVERING & FINISH PLANS 1-8 and 2-8. Section cuts at the edge
of each carpeted area refer to detail on sheet 2-11.

We do not do delegated or deferred submittals for these types of permits but would be by
separate permits.

AOR Response: Fire protection and fire alarm design will be submitted as separate
Permits, as required.

Andrew Harte, AIA \

16 East 12th Street

Cincinnati Ohio 45202
architecture359.com



